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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Superintendent Fowler welcomed everyone back from Spring Break.  He wished students good luck with 
testing.  There has been a strong interest in the current open positions for next fall.  He stated that April is 
School Library Month.  The library is a place for students to access information and technology.   It is an 
important part of our literacy program, increases student achievement, and enhances the climate and culture of 
our schools.  There is so much information and misinformation online.  The library is a place for students to 
research that information.  On April 3 schools received notification that they had 10 days to certify that they 
were not discriminating based on race.  The deadline was extended to April 24.  The State feels like they have 
already met these requirements under Title VI.  We are still waiting for more guidance.  The administration will 
continue to monitor the state of the Department of Education and the federal budget.  The Michigan Supreme 
Court is holding a session at the high school next week.  A lot of planning has taken place for this event.  The 
event will be streamed.  He thanked the Board, staff, students, families and community for all of their support 
and reminded all of Lowell Area Schools’ mission statement - “Lowell Area Schools, in the spirit of high 
expectations, ensures all students will master essential skills, empowering them to become lifelong learners 
and contributing, responsible members of our global community.”   
 
BOARD COMMENTS 

●​ Laurie Kuna welcomed all back from spring break.  The Board will continue to do what they do best - 
educate students. 

●​ Annie Whitlock thanked Mrs. Rice for the musical memories she provided. 
●​ Jennifer Dougherty wished students and staff good luck for the last few weeks of school. 
●​ Brian Krajewski thanked Lanie Rice for the 30 years of musicals list. 

 
CLOSED SESSION  
The Board of Education moved into a closed session to discuss negotiations and a written legal opinion. 
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